August 27, 1970

Dr. Arthur M. Master
125 East 72nd Steeet
New York, New York 10021

Dear Dr. Master:

Your secretary indicated to me you would return from vacation on the 25th
of August. I would be most grateful to you for a preprint, if available,

of your presentation before our association of insurance medical

directors in Boston., This would greatly facilitate our discussions

with you there, in an effort to arrive at a modified Master test for

the insurance industry.

I refer you to my July 29 letiter on this subject. We look forward

to discussions with you, If you will be at the World Congress in London
I would much enjoy discussing our common interests. (I am at the
Hotel Cavendish, Londen).

I enclose a copy of a recent survey of safety experience in exercise
testing aoon to be published and invite your comment,

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M, D,
Medical Director

¢.¢. J. Bareh



